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THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF
THE CHANCELLOR

April 5, 1939

Dr. F. C. Allen
University of Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

Your attention is called to the following regula=-
tion which was adopted recently:

l. Books for departmental or student use are to
be purchased only through the departmental library appro-
priation. Departmental maintenance allowances are not to
be used for this purpose. Exception will be made in case
the books are purchased as laboratory materials, and actually
consumed in the laboratory.

2. Books now on hand which have been purchased
from departmental maintenance funds should be catalogued
by the Librarian.

3. The Librarian shall have full authority
whether or not departments shall maintain small book col=-
lections or libraries.

Sincerely yours,

e

Executive Secretary

RN:R

cc~--Mr. C. M. Baker



THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

R G R March 20, 1939

Dr. F. C. Allen
University of Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

In order to avoid congestion in the calendar
and conflicts in the use of meeting places, it seems advisable
that the schedule of all=University events be checked in some
central office. Therefore, you are requested to secure the
approval of this office on the date and meeting place for each
event under consideration for the calendar for next year.

This plan should eliminate conflicts in dates
and the crowding of schedules that have existed in the past. We
believe that a better distribution of events will work to the
advantage of everyone concerned. It is anticipated that few, if
any, changes in proposed dates will be necessary.

We shall, of course, be glad to send to the K Book
a list of approved dates. :

Sincerely yours,

ko

tive Secretary

RN:R E









THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF

THE CHANCELLOR March 8, 1939

Pr. V. C. Allea
University of Kansas

My dear Dr. Allen:

Most American colleges are undertaking
some plan of relief for Chinese students. We believe that

the faculty and students of this University will be glad

to express in a material way their sympathy for these fine
young people in a war-torn country.

e are inviting you to a preliminary meeting
in the Chancellor's Office on Saturday morning, March 11, at

10 o'clock to discuss the matter. I sincerely trust you may
find it possible to be present to assist in a decision as to

what the University public wishes to do in connection with
this important humanitarian project.

Faithfully yours,

o’
| /’\E&_‘-——- —e- o
’

‘_
Pt v i /

EHL :R Chancellor =






University of Kansas
Lawrence

The Chancellor

T0 DEANS AND DIRECTORS OF DIVISIONS:

We are now making plans for the annual depart-
mental budget conferences. In order to avoid conflicts
with previous engagements of departmental heads, we
ghould have on file a list ithtnbﬂnnm 1 and
April 15 that you will not be free for conference.

- Will you kindly send thie to the Chancellor's
Office at your early coanvenience?

Sincerely yours,

RAYMOND WICHOLS,
Executive Secretary.




July 21, 1938

va ef l-un

I understand that Dr. Lapp was appointed for a

period, as a trial. He sesms to be successful im
but there appears to be considerabls doubt as to his

research, _
.MIM;' as a tmhll The Wt cmittu mggeam that he
_ ., ¢ uncerdai hh will
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THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF

THE CHANCELLOR February 6, 1939

\ 9/ r(\:\b\
A

DI‘. F' CO Allen
University of Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

I have your note of February 4 concerning
the use of the Auditorium for basketball practice. It is
regrettable that teaching and extracurricular activities
compete for the use of the Auditorium. The problem of
digtribution of the time between basketball and the School
of Fine Arts is one that should be worked out by you in
conference with Dean Swarthout. 7You recall that for a
number of years this plan of making up the schedule has

been followed.

Sincerely yours,

4 71

RN:R Exegutive Secretary



THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

= February 6, 1939

THE CHANCELLOR

Dr. ¥ _C. Allen
University of Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

This will acknowledge your letter of February 1
concerning the request for the purchase of a book through your
maintenance allowance. I am approving this particular Purchase
Reguest, but should like to point out that the University
policy has been to restrict bock purchases to the Library fund.
I think that we should keep in line on this policy.

I note your request for additional guarters in
o\ ! Robinson gymnasium. I appreciate the fact that you are de-
X - veloping the physical education program in gquarters already
\  crowded, but I do not believe it is possible at this time to
 assign to you the space now occupied by the Athletic Office.
- Frankly, I know of no place to shift them. The demand for
~ additional class and office space has already approached a
. crisis in several departments. I do not see any solution until
.~ the legislature provides one or two new buildings for us.

I am glad to keep your request on file, and shall
hope that some readjustment will be possible at an early date.

Sincerely yours,
’ 9

/ / ’ 7/

RN:R Ex A tive Secretary



THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF

THE CHANCELLOR February 6, 1939

Dr. Fo C, Allen
University of Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

For your information, the Vespers organ
recital scheduled for Sunday, February 12, has been
cancelled. Professor Anderson discussed with me some
time ago the problem of arranging satisfactory hours for
rehearsal in preparation for his recital. After con-
sidering tle Fine Arts schedule and the probable use that
will be made of the court by the basketball team, Professor

Anderson kindly volunteered to cancel his recital. I
thought you would be interested in knowing about this.

Sincerely yours,
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